Frilling, Tara

From: Frank Mills <fmills472@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 07, 2015 4:29 AM
To: Sen. Fasano, Len

Cc: Frilling, Tara

Subject: Tax Hike - Public Hearing Testimony

Dear Senator Fasano and Representative Klarides:

Taxes, new, raised, extended are not the answer. History shows that when revenue increases this Connecticut
government only exceeds it with spending. We are taxed enough, stop digging the hole and vote against tax increases.
Please also reject Senator Bye's ridiculous notion that taking our hard earned tax dollars and putting them into a State
Employee Pension is SPENDING!! It does count and should be held under the cap. Thank you.

Frank Mills <fmills472@gmail.com>
30 palmer lane
Plainfield




